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Thank you Mr. President,

The Republic of Macedonia welcomes the distinguished delegation of Estonia and commends their commitment to the UPR process. 

We welcome the progress made in many human rights areas since the first UPR cycle.

We note with appreciation Estonia’s ratification of number of international HRs treaties, as well as further legislative and institutional improvements at national level. 
While noting that Government has adopted the Gender Equality Act and has established the Gender Equality Council in October 2013, we would like to encourage the Government to intensify its efforts in combating domestic violence and violence against women including adoption of amendments to the Penal Code that would establish these acts as specific criminal offences. 

The Republic of Macedonia has noted in the National Report of Estonia that the establishing of the national institution for the protection of human rights in accordance with the Paris Principles is on the agenda of the authorities and we would highly appreciate if the Estonian delegation can provide updated information on this process.
We have one recommendation to the Delegation of Estonia: 
· Step up its efforts to ratify the OP to the CEDAW. 
Thank you, Mr. President. 
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